
November 14,2006 

Mr. Loren J. Hueter 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region III 
2443 Warrrenville Road, Suite 210 
Lisle IL 605324352 

Dear Mr. Hueter: 

RE: License No. 48- 189 16-02 
Amendment Request No. 15 

Foth & Van Dyke would like to amend its NRC Materials License Number 48-1 89 16-02 to 
reflect a change of name from Foth & Van Dyke Associates, Inc. to Foth Infrastructure and 
Environment, LLC as of January 1,2007. Also, there is a slight change in the address: 

Foth Infrastructure and Environment, LLC 
2737 South Ridge Road 

Suite 600, P.O. Box 12326 
Green Bay, WI 54307 

It is my understanding that no fee is due for license amendments, as this service is now 
included in the annual license fee. 

If you have any questions or comments, or require additional information to issue the 
amended material license, please contact me at (920) 496-6747 or e-mail me at 
mrxettiO,foth.com. - 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Foth & Van Dyke, Inc. 

Michidl i. Pretti, P.E. 
Radiation Safety e c e r  

cc: JanisKesy 
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RECEIVED NOV 1 72006 

http://mrxettiO,foth.com
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